CITY OF STATESBORO
CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION MINUTES
September 21, 2015

A work session of the Statesboro City Council was held on September 21, 2015 at 4:00 p.m. in
the Council Chambers at City Hall. Present were Mayor Jan Moore; Council Members: Will
Britt, Phil Boyum, John Riggs and Travis Chance. Also present was City Clerk Sue Starling,
City Attorney Alvin Leaphart. Councilman Gary Lewis was absent.

Also present was news media, city staff, business owners and citizens.

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Jan Moore.

The following topic was discussed.

1.

Discussion of proposed changes to Chapter 6 (Alcohol Ordinance)

Council has recommended some changes to the proposed alcohol ordinance.

1.
2.
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The $5000.00 outdoor permit fee needs to be reevaluated and restructured.

DSDA would like to have open containers on 1% Friday. They could come to Council to ask
for approval for each event to include certain boundaries such as Eagle Brewery to First
Baptist to Gnat’s Landing.

Drive thru sales ordinance will not change.

The license fees will be approved by resolution and set each year by Mayor and Council.
The 11:00 p.m. —no one under 21 years of age will be allowed inside- will be deleted
Mayor and Council will decide if an establishment is designed for an over 21 establishment.

The meeting ended at 6:20 p.m.



